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The Twentieth Judicial Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission held a public Zoom meeting on 

Monday October 23, 2023 to nominate a Chair and Vice-Chair for 2023-2024.  Richard J. 

Montecalvo was named Chair and Steven Martin was named Vice-Chair.   

 

Members of the 20th Judicial Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission are: 

 

Mike Carr, Esq.  

Katherine Cook, Esq. 

Paul Giordano, Esq. 

Sharon M. Hanlon, Esq. 

Steven Martin, Esq. (Vice-Chair) 

Richard J. Montecalvo, Esq. (Chair) 

Aaron J. O’Brien, Esq. 

Michael Randolph, Esq. 

Andrea Pleimling Smith, Esq. 

 

A complete listing for each member is available from The Florida Bar’s website or from the 

Chair. 
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